SCHOOL UNION 69 NOTICE OF FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING

July 8, 2021 3:00 p.m. At SU #69 Offices 444 Camden Road, Hope ME

FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES

In attendance: Emily Burgess, Hope; Tracee O'Brien, Lincolnville; Steve Wadsworth, Appleton.

Also in attendance: Kate Clark, Superintendent.

- 1. The meeting was called to order at 3:01pm.
- 2. Facilities review and discussion. The committee discussed the lease proposal for 444 Camden Road in Hope and repairs that need to be made to the building to make it safe and ADA compliant. A letter outlining the repairs needed was developed to make the landlord fully aware and to request a timeline for the repairs.
- 3. The committee also determined that a search of available real estate would be prudent at this time, and the committee will explore this option further.
- 4. Emily Burgess moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Steve Wadsworth. Vote: 3-0 in favor, motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 4:00 PM.

Rospectfully Submitted, Karllah